
Rosen Class News
What we are learning...

Topic: We have started our learning with 2 weeks 
of focusing on poetry and the work of Michael 
Rosen. Our topic will then be ‘hospitals and 
healthcare’, celebrating heroes such as Mary 
Seacole and Florence Nightingale. In science we 
will learn about animals including humans. All 
Tigers Class children will learn how to use Google 
Classroom
Maths: Our initial work on number will support 
children to become confident with understanding 
and using numbers to 100 and just beyond. 
Children will learn how to count in 2s, 5s and 10s 
to prepare them for their times tables. Weekly 
practise on Numbots, TT Rockstars as well as 
identifying coins will help your child in class. 
English: Our writing focus will be: acrostic and 
shape poetry about tigers; a humorous story 
linked to ‘George’s Marvellous Medicine’ and a 
diary in role as Mary Seacole. Home reading 
books will resume next week and book bags 
should be brought in each day. Library books can 
be kept at home and a message will be sent home 
to let you know when they need to be returned. 
These books are intended to be shared as they 
may be beyond your child’s reading ability. 

Children need to come to 
school in their outdoor P.E. kits every 
Monday and Wednesday.

Please encourage your child to read at 
home and practise their times tables. 
More information will follow regarding 
spellings as we have recently changed to 
a new exciting scheme. 

Key dates:

W/C 12th September – Clubs begin. For 
details see school newsletter and website.

Monday 19th September – Individual 
photographs

Tuesday 6th and Thursday 8th October – 
Parents Evenings. Letters will be sent out 
nearer the time with information on how 
to book.

6th October – National Poetry Day

21st October – Half term

Our Christian values this term 
are thankfulness and respect.

It has been a real pleasure 
getting to know everybody in 

Rosen Class and meeting parents 
this past week. Thank you to 

everyone who has made me feel 
so welcome at Kirk Fenton! Please 
don’t hesitate to come and have 
a chat with me at the door if we 
have not been introduced yet 
and if you have any questions, 
you can contact me via email 

also:
t.carman@kf.starmat.uk

Mr. Carman

Information…
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